From: Ered Willliams

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose SB 1530
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 10:53:29 AM

Please oppose SB 1530. We've already told you loud and clear, Oregon DOES NOT want, or
need a cap and trade ponzi scheme.

It's disturbing the even after the facts were revealed about LC 19, and the previous bills that
were not passed, the the Governor is STILL trying to write her own laws without
representation.

Remember your oaths to serve the people.
Thank you

Fred Williams
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